
Re Gentleman’s Club 

 

The Club is still going okay. 

 

We have lost two people due to illness and one has died but we have a small group of 

gentleman regularly attending. 

 

We could do with a few more to spend an afternoon having a good chat with a cup of 

tea or coffee.  

 

The Gentleman’s Club is held every Monday afternoon at 1.30pm. 
 

Philip Aldred 


